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Report of the Town Manager 
March 30, 2020 

 

1. Financial Updates-  

a. Roselli and Clark are working with the School Department to complete and 

issue the FY19 Single Audit report.  An annual Single Audit is needed if a 

municipality reached a certain threshold of federal funds received.  

Winchendon typically exceeds the $750,000 threshold. 

 

2. Personnel Updates-  

a. There are no personnel updates this week. 

  

3. Project Updates-  
a. There are no project updates this week. 

 

4. Miscellaneous Updates – 

a. The property closing for the Maple Street property approved at the Fall 2019 

Town Meeting will occur on Thursday, March 26th.  This property abuts the 

Community Park. 

 


